
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Thursday  June 1, 2017 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

FINAL EXAM 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

Per. 3 7:58 – 10:02 

Break 10:02 – 10:22 

Per. 4 10:28 – 12:32 

Buses Run 12:40 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Final Exam Per. 3 & 4 
Grad Nite 
  Buses depart at 9:00pm on 
Mannel Ave. 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
6/2-Final Exam Schedule 
6/2-End of 2nd Semester 
6/5-Summer School begins 

 
SHAFTER HIGH 

MISSION 
Shafter High School is 
committed to ensuring that all 
students learn the skills 
necessary in order to achieve 
future success.  We commit to 
increasing literacy, academic 
achievement, social 
responsibility, and critical 
thinking by working 
collaboratively across the 
curriculum. 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
whirligig (WER lih gig) n. a 
child’s toy having a whirling 
motion 
 
The whirligig, an object that 
spins or whirls, may have 
started as a farmer’s 
weathervane, but it evolved 
into a recognized piece of 
American folk art. 

 

MENU 

Turkey & Cheese Sandwich 

 

STAFF 

5/31-6/2-Final Exam Schedule 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
 

NEW SCHOLARSHIPS!        
▪California Wool Growers 
Association Scholarship  
Deadline: June 30 
▪President’s Scholar Program  
Deadline: June 30 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE DEAN’S 
OFFICE 

Security will be conducting tardy 
sweeps throughout the day.  
Make sure you make it to class 
on time.  
   ONLY official Shafter High hats 
are allowed.  All other hats will 
be confiscated. 
  Dress code will be enforced 
throughout the day.  If you have 
questions about the dress code, 
come to the Dean’s office. 

STUDENTS! There are a few extra 
yearbooks to be sold.  It is on a first-
come, first-sold basis in Ms. 
Marshall’s room.  They are $100, 
cash only.  (No $50 or $100 bills 
please.) 
 
STUDENTS!  Summer Classes will be 
offered at ROC this summer.  Please 
stop by the Career Center for more 
information. 
 
From the Cafeteria:  Food Services 
will NOT be serving dinner for the 
duration of the school year. 
 
From the Finance Office:  The 
Finance Office will not be accepting 
checks for the remainder of the 
school year. 
 
Juniors!  Senior portraits are taken 
during the summer break so please 
contact Steven Studios at 661-832-
9003 as soon as possible to set up 
your appointment.   Steven Studios 
is at 335 So. Chester Ave, 
Bakersfield. There is no obligation to 
purchase pictures, but for your 
senior portrait to be in the yearbook 
next year it MUST be taken at Steven 
Studios and it must be taken this 
summer.  Watch your mail for more 
information, or just give them a 
call…..soon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Students:  All work 
permits must be renewed for the 
Summer.  See Ms. Martinez in the 
Career Center. 
 
Work Permits will be processed the 
following day upon receipt of the 
application.  Work Permits for the 
first two weeks of summer will be 
processed through the Registrar’s 
Office. 
 
Students & Staff:  The Girls and Boys 
Locker Rooms will be closed for the 
remainder of the year.  PLEASE, no 
students are allowed in the locker 
rooms for any reason. 
 
Summer School Hours: 7:45am-
12:15pm 
 
Summer Office Hours are Monday-
Friday 7:00am-3:00pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


